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Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things… 
March 2025 Edition

a quick highlight of PTG happenings this month 
For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 

1. Mark your calendars! The Spring Family Picnic is April 4.

2. Thank you for everyone who attended the PTG Bingo Night—especially those 
who stayed afterwards to help clean up. 

3. Keep an eye out for opportunities to support our school with Dave & Buster’s 
Game Cards and Night at Round Table Pizza fundraisers.

4. It’s not too late to register for the Golf Tournament! Join us for a fantastic day on 
the course.

5. Nazareth Night fundraising will support Communication Upgrades and Campus 
Beautification. Don’t forget to get your classroom basket and art project in by 
April 1!


